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From: Benjamin Wallace
To: Terri MacDonald
Date: 10/26/2009 2:01:37 PM
Subject: Re: 7 Carroll St, Portland, plan of action

Good afternoon,

This is acceptable.  I just want to make clear that the frames need to be rated also.

Captain Dyer- Would you please schedule a follow up inspection to clear the smoke alarm violation with the owner?

Thanks,

Benjamin A. Wallace Jr.
Fire Prevention Officer
Portland Fire Department
380 Congress Street
Portland, Maine 04101
(207)756-8096
wallaceb@portlandmaine.gov

>>> Terri MacDonald <tmacdonald88@hotmail.com> 10/26 1:21 PM >>>

Hi Ben.

 

Per our conversation last Thursday (hope you had a nice long weekend) here is the email you asked me to send to you.  

 

I will have the apartment doors changed to 60 minute fire doors with two self closing hinges by Christmas time this year.  Upon 
looking at the property, there are 7 doors that need to be changed.  As I mentioned, I have already complied with the code that 
requires smoke/carbon dioxide detectors be hard wired in each apartment.  

 

Here is my contact info:

 

Terri MacDonald

31 Kathy's Path 

Scituate, MA  02066

781-424-6432

tmacdonald88@hotmail.com 

 

Thank-you!

 

Terri MacDonald
       


